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Next Meeting: Monday July 11, 2022 @ 11:30 AM,  In-Person ! 

Lunch! 

Place: El Chorro Regional Park, Dairy Creek Picnic Area 

No Speaker; Just Lunch & Fun  
 
Please RSVP to mikigillman@gmail.com, or call or text 805-550-7196 
as soon as possible, preferably by July 6th. 
 
Cost: Free for SLOCREA Members; $15.00 each for non-members. 
 
Lunch: Tacos, including a vegetarian option. Salad, dessert, and non-
alcoholic beverages included. 
 
Location details: 
El Chorro Regional Park is across Highway 1 from Cuesta College. It’s 
about 5 miles north of SLO on Highway 1 and about 8 miles South of 
North Morro Bay. 
Inside El Chorro Regional Park, Dairy Creek Day Use Picnic Area is on 
the left side of the road, past the Botanical Gardens. It’s a medium large 
picnic area with plenty of tables, easily accommodating people’s need for 
physical distancing. The tabled area has lattice covering, affording some 
shade. 
Manny’s taco catering truck and board members will be there. We hope you 
will be joining us! 
 

 

 

Lunch Meeting: Live, In Person ~ New Place ~ New Time ~ RSVP 
                                                                                                                                         

Yes, we are meeting in person outdoors on Monday July 11, 2022 at 

11:30 AM at El Chorro Regional Park to celebrate together! We are 

looking forward to seeing everyone who can be there. 

http://www.slocrea.org/
mailto:mikigillman@gmail.com


 

Please RSVP as soon as possible, and definitely by 07/06/22 if at all 

possible. RSVP to mikigillman@gmail.com or 805-550-7296 (Text or 

Call) or 1-805-460-6945. 
 

Most of all, we want as many of you as possible to attend! 
   

 

2022 SLOCREA Board of Directors 
President: Miki Gillman, mikigillman@gmail.com; 805-550-7196 

Vice President: Vita Miller, vmmil@charter.net, 805-704-3173 

Secretary: Straith Smith-Zanartu, straith.ssz@gmail.com; 805-440-1374 

Treasurer &  Membership: Larry Batcheldor, centralcoastlarry@gmail.com, 805-460-6945 

Director: Roger Larson, 57rogmo@gmail.com; 805-801-6651 

Director: Brian Reynolds, brianar628@sbcglobal.net; 805-704-1625 

 
2022 Meeting Dates 

 

Monday July 11, 2022 @ 11:30 AM; El Chorro Regional Park Dairy Creek Picnic Area. 

Monday October 3, 2022: TBA 

Monday December 12, 2022: Celebration with Entertainment, Election & of 2023 SLOCREA Board  
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